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Terrific for Twos Curriculum Newsletter 
Welcome to Terrific for Twos, we hope that you all had a lovely summer and are ready to start the year! This newsletter 

will explain the new theme we will be exploring in T42s throughout the Autumn Term, and how you may be able to 
support your child’s learning. 

Theme: Our Favourite Fairytales 
Throughout this term we will be learning about Fairytales. We will be exploring our senses through a range of activities 

within our stimulating, enabling environments.  
Below are some examples of activities and topics we will be learning about in the upcoming term. 

 
Goldilocks and the Three Bears: To be familiar with the story and experiment with mark making with different 
materials. Making scrumptious porridge for breakfast to take home and try.  
The Three Little Pigs: Making different houses out of junk modelling. Using lots of different construction materials of all 
shapes and sizes to make the pigs a new, stronger house to keep them safe.  
Little Red Riding Hood: To make Grandma a nice healthy basket of food from the fruit and vegetables picked fresh 
from our school garden. 
Jack and the Beanstalk: To learn all about plants and how they grow. To collect lots of natural resources to create a 
giant beanstalk. 
Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs: To create dwarfs using sensory bottles, to make our very own game of skittles.  
Three Billy Goats Gruff: During PE we will be making our own bridge practising our balancing skills. We will be 
celebrating Diwali making huge Rangoli patterns using lots of glitter and sparkles. 
 
You can help by: 

 Supporting reading by reading to your child regularly and singing their favourite songs. Please send 
book bags into school every day. 

 Sending WOW notes into school to share your child’s learning at home. 
 Encouraging your child to mark make at home, encouraging lots of fine motor activities to take place. 
 Include maths in everyday life, whenever possible, counting and identifying numbers in all 

environments.  
 Sending in homework in on the dates designated  

 
 Thank you for supporting your child’s learning- Mrs Rehman, 

 Miss Dudley and Miss Woodberry. 
 

 

 

Important dates for your diary 

 

Parent Share Workshop 

Monday 18th October- AM 11am / 2.30pm 

 

Half Term 

Monday 25th October- Friday 29th October. 

 

Christmas performance 

Tuesday 7th December 9.30am / 2.30pm 

 

End of term  

Friday 17th December  
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